
From:  Michael Shaner <mchl703@cs.com>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 03:25:15 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  NO ON HOLLYWOOD CENTER PROJECT!
 

Dear Mindy

I live at 1645 North Vine street in a condo in the Broadway/Hollywood building which is about 12 stories.

The incredibly massive high rise HOLLYWOOD CENTER project that's being proposed to be developed is overdone in the
extreme,, and why is the city allowing 36 & 45 story buildings that dwarf everyone else in Hollywood??
The highest buildings in that specific area are 12 to 14 stories?    It totally blights the whole view of anyone in the vicinity,
they would be the Godzilla of Hollywood.  Seems unfair, not thought out, and greed based.

How has this developer been able to circumvent that?  Besides bringing 1000 units plus of residential living, it will also
cause a massive traffic jam in an area that already takes forever to negotiate.
Please vote NO on this monstrosity.

Thank you
Michael Shaner

Hollywood Resident


